
Ph.D. stipend in High Energy Heavy 
Ion Research 

 
Place:   The Niels Bohr Institute, 
University of Copenhagen. 
 
Contents: The HEHI group studies 
Relativistic Heavy Ion Collisions at the 
RHIC accelerator with the BRAHMS 
detector and develops detectors for the 
coming ALICE experiment at LHC, 
CERN.  The project must  connect to 
current theory. 
 
Employment: The stipend is for 3 years  
from  July 1, 2001, and is sponsored by 
the European Graduate College 
“Complex Systems of Hadrons and 
Nuclei”. 
 
Deadline for applications: June 15, 2001, 
at noon.  
 
Full announcement: see 
www.ku.dk/led/stillinger/ 
 
Further information can be obtained  
from Assoc. Prof. Jens Jørgen Gaardhøje 
(gardhoje@nbi.dk) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


